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Lou Mansolillo

From: duncan xue <lhcwdx@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 5:09 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: oppose Bill H8335

Hello 
 
I am a small landlord in RI. I oppose the Bill H8335.  The current house supply is short in RI. If add this 
requirement to the seller, will extend the time that list a house on the market, and also make the price 
of the listing house even higher. That is no good for the buyer. So I am strongly oppose Bill H8335. 
 
Linda Cheng 
239 High Street, Cumberland, RI 
 
 


